

* OUR READERS WRITE

THE CANADIAN CHAMPION

School Council says thanks

Staff Appreciation Day June 6 declared at Bishop Reding

Dear Editor:

We're writing this letter on behalf of the School Council of Bishop Reding Secondary School.

The press has given a great deal of coverage to the changes that the Harris government is making to our education system and the resulting outcry by students, teach- collegiate teams in a variety of sports. ers and school boards.

Without getting into the gruesome details or taking sides, we think it's safe to say that teachers have been affected by the changes and that they're not fans of the Harris government.

There is another side to this story that is often left untold.

While most of the attention has been focused on the politics of education at the provincial level, the teachers and staff at our local Catholic high school have been soldiering on.

In our view, they have shown remarkable resilience and tremendous dedication to our school and the task of educating our children.

Some enlightening examples of what has gone on at our school this year illustrate our point.

The Province didn't complete the new grade 9 curriculum by the start of the school year and released it piecemeal as the year progressed.

In addition to teaching the new curriculum, teachers huddled in groups before and after school to develop teaching methods, lesson plans and testing methods that didn't previously exist.

After school extra help classes were instituted for the many students whose academic foundation didn't support the new curriculum.

Full extra-curricular activities have been running throughout the year.

And Bishop Reding has fielded 30 inter-

The school community has had the benefit of student dances, a superb musical production, a talent night, a music night and an arts night.

The senior band has just returned from a trip to Philadelphia.

Outdoor education students are currently preparing for a trip to Algonquin Park.

The list goes on and on.

Each of these activities is directed by dedicated, enthusiastic teaching staff serving as volunteer coaches, directors and mentors.

Early morning, evening and weekend practices, tournaments and rehearsals often limit the time teachers can spend with their own families.

Their passion, their expertise and their caring have truly enriched the lives of our sons and daughters.

To Bishop Reding Secondary School's principal, Mrs. Yarema, and to all Bishop Reding staff on behalf of the Bishop Reding school community, and in particular on behalf of the parents of all Bishop Reding students — we salute you and we thank you.

In recognition of your efforts, we have declared Tuesday, June 6 as Staff

Appreciation Day.

As part of the special day, all parents of Bishop Reding students are invited to attend a reception to honour the staff on Tuesday, June 6 at 4 p.m. in the school library.

> Paul McDougall, chair John London, vice-chair Bishop Reding School Council

Letters welcome

The Canadian Champion welcomes letters to the editor. We reserve the right to edit, revise, and reject letters.

Letters must be signed and the address and the telephone number of the writer included.

Mail letters to: The Canadian Champion Box 248,

Milton, Ont., L9T 4N9 or leave them at our office, 191 Main St. E.



Ministry of The Attorney General

Ministere du Procureur general

Court Services Division

Division des services aux tribunaux

EFFECTIVE MAY 15, 2000, THE PEEL LAW ASSOCIATION, MANAGER OF COURT OPERATIONS OFFICE AND THE OFFICES OF THE CROWN ATTORNEY located at 7755 Hurontario St and 7765 Hurontario St will relocate to the A. Grenville and William Davis Courthouse, 7755 Hurontario St, Brampton.

EFFECTIVE MAY 23, 2000, THE SUPERIOR COURT OF JUSTICE, ADMINISTRATION OFFICE located at 7755 Hurontario St will relocate to the A. Grenville and William Davis Courthouse, 7755 Hurontario St, Brampton.

EFFECTIVE MAY 29, 2000, THE SUPERIOR COURT OF JUSTICE, TRIAL CO-ORDINATION OFFICE, JUDICIAL OFFICES AND COURTROOM SITTINGS located at 7755 Hurontario St will relocate to the A. Grenville and William Davis Courthouse, 7755 Hurontario St, Brampton.

EFFECTIVE JUNE 5, 2000, THE ONTARIO COURT OF JUSTICE (FAMILY), ADMINISTRATION OFFICE, TRIAL CO-ORDINATION OFFICE, JUDICIAL OFFICES, COURTROOM SITTINGS AND THE FINANCE AND ENFORCEMENT OFFICES located at 7765 Hurontario St will relocate to the A. Grenville and William Davis Courthouse, 7755 Hurontario St, Brampton.

EFFECTIVE JUNE 12, 2000, THE COURT SUPPORT OFFICE OF THE SUPERIOR COURT OF JUSTICE AND THE ONTARIO COURT OF JUSTICE located at 7765 Hurontario St will relocate to the A. Grenville and William Davis Courthouse, 7755 Hurontario St, Brampton.

EFFECTIVE JUNE 16, 2000, THE ONTARIO COURT OF JUSTICE, JUDICIAL OFFICES located at 141 Clarence St, Brampton will relocate to the A. Grenville and William Davis Courthouse, 7755 Hurontario St, Brampton.

EFFECTIVE JUNE 26, 2000 THE ONTARIO COURT OF JUSTICE (CRIMINAL), ADMINISTRATION OFFICE, COURTROOM SITTINGS, VICTIM WITNESS ASSISTANCE PROGRAMME, AND DISCLOSURE OFFICE OF THE CROWN ATTORNEY located at 141 Clarence St and 50 Kennedy Rd South, Brampton will relocate to the A. Grenville and William Davis Courthouse, 7755. Hurontario St, Brampton.

À compter du 15 mai 2000, les bureaux de l'Association juridique de Peel, du chef de l'administration des tribunaux et du procureur de la Couronne, situés au 7755 et 7765 de la rue Hurontario, déménageront au palais de justice A. Grenville et William Davis, 7755, rue Hurontario, à Brampton.

À compter du 23 mai 2000, le bureau administratif de la Cour supérieure de justice, situé au 7755 de la rue Hurontario, déménagera au palais de justice A. Grenville et William Davis, 7755, rue Hurontario, à Brampton.

À compter du 29 mai 2000, la Cour supérieure de justice, le bureau de coordination des procès, les bureaux des services judiciaires et des sessions des tribunaux, situés au 7755 de la rue Hurontario, déménageront au palais de justice A. Grenville et William Davis, 7755, rue Hurontario, à Brampton.

À compter du 5 juin 2000, la Cour de justice de l'Ontario (droit de la famille), le bureau administratif, le bureau de coordination des procès, les bureaux des services judiciaires, des sessions des tribunaux, des finances et de l'exécution, situés au 7765 de la rue Hurontario, déménageront au palais de justice A. Grenville et William Davis, 7755, rue Hurontario, à Brampton.

À compter du 12 juin 2000, le Bureau des services de soutien aux tribunaux de la Cour supérieure de justice et la Cour de justice de l'Ontario, situés au 7765 de la rue Hurontario, déménageront au palais de justice A. Grenville et William Davis, 7755, rue Hurontario, à Brampton.

A compter du 16 juin 2000, les bureaux des services judiciaires, Cour de justice de l'Ontario, situés au 141, rue Clarence, Brampton, déménageront au palais de justice A. Grenville et William Davis, 7755, rue Hurontario, à Brampton.

À compter du 26 juin 2000, la Cour de justice de l'Ontario (affaires criminelles), le bureau administratif, le bureau des sessions des tribunaux, le bureau du Programme d'aide aux victimes et aux témoins et le bureau de divulgation du procureur de la Couronne, situés au 141, rue Clarence et 50, chemin Kennedy sud, Brampton, déménageront au palais de justice A. Grenville et William Davis, au 7755, rue Hurontario, Brampton.



NOW 3.99 m Solids 4.99 m - Prints Sale in effect May 17-June 3, 2000. Most items available in most stores. Look for the red sale tags. Sorry, no special orders. Please Note: In some locations some items may be sold at a price lower than our regular chain-store price. Where this 'competitive pricing' occurs, the advertised savings will be off our regular chain-store price.

547 Main St. E. MILTON 878-0931

POLYESTER FRENZY RETURNS!

A whole new assortment of beautiful spring sol ds and prints

at fantastic savings! 115cm wide. Our Reg. 10.98-12.98 m

SAVE OVER 60%!

